
I am writing you in support of the "noise-compatibility program" ban of both Stage 1
and Stage 2 aircrafts from Centennial Airport. I live within a mile or two of 
Centennial Airport (6044 S. Lima St. Englewood, CO 80111) and am often interrupted 
from my daily life with my kids to the annoying sound of large jet planes flying 
overhead. I bought this house for the excellent neighborhood and school district and
I believe banning loud aircraft from Centennial would be in everyone's best interest
in this area. 

Sincerely, 

Shannon Davis


